BIKE RACK	
These Items have been suggested for staff support but in the holding rack at this time	
Transfer of Development Rights	This has been brought forward by a Planning Commissioner
Welcome to Truckee Signage	There is a small group of community members taking on this effort but recent communications with Town staff indicated that there was hope for more town participation in this effort.
Representation on County Ad-hoc- Subcommittee on Race and Social Equity	The work plan items around community cohesion are very much focused on the Truckee Community and what we are trying to accomplish in terms of being an Inclusive Community. With respect to Community Cohesion, we have several proposed action items that focus on the uniqueness of our community and how Truckee can focus on being an inclusive community. It is our opinion that for Truckee, Equity includes a variety of factors, racial equality, use of force policies and training for our police, socio-economic equity and access to services, housing, transportation and social services. It is through this inclusiveness lens that staff will be proposing many different action items, a few of which are outlined below, as part of the work plan. These are action items that we feel are really Truckee focused: - Revisit the Town's Mission statement to include language of being committed to an inclusive community. - Communication Plan which promotes being an inclusive community ending Spanish translation services for social media, Council meetings, and Council agenda's with the understand that annually we will enhance translation services. - Chief's Advisory Committee to work directly with the Police Chief to review policy policies, practices and training to make recommendations on policies but also on how the police department can better connect with members of our community. - Hondess Coalition/Team through PD with homeless liaison officer on each shift - Discuss partnership with the Community Collaborative to engage in living room conversations about inclusiveness in our community. - Hold Community Conversation series to discuss being an inclusive community, including equitable access to services, transportation and housing. - Provide equity and inclusion training for all City staff - Participation in a more-focused Countywide discussion is at the discretion of Council. - Supervisor Bullock is serving on this committee and representing the Town. No further action at this time.
Collaboration with School District, Airport- District, TDPUD and potentially others to form a Climate Action JPA	In development
Staff person assigned to work with VTT on Sustainable Tourism efforts and overall more expansive support of these efforts. Research and consider EV charging station	Hilary Hobbs currently serves as Town Liaison with Council member Polivy. This request is for additional Town staff support. In addition, staff believes that many of the proposed work plan items help to lay the groundwork for VTT to obtain sustainable tourism certification but additional support beyond what is proposed is beyond capacity at this point in time. Staff does not recommend this at this total statement of EV charging stations within Town gight of way, use of proprietable chargest on public land.
policies	Policy could include exploration of EV charging stations within Town right of way, use of proprietary chargers on public land (e.g. Tesla or Rivian), and consideration of designated EV charging spaces toward parking requirements.
Smoke Free community	Nevada County Public Health and at least one community member has requested that the Town consider development of a smoke-free Downtown Truckee ordinance. This process would require significant public and business engagement and Town Attorney time, as well as coordination with police staff to develop an enforcement strategy.
Updated Building Energy Audit	At the May 20 budget workshop Town Council expressed an interest in performing an updated building energy audit of Town facilities. Staff has received a bid for this work and included funds in the FY21-22 budget so that this project could be funded- if added to the work plan. Completion of this scope of work will require substantial time from both the facilities and Keep-
Feasibility-Study for Biomass facility in Town- Hall-Airport neighborhood	Truckee Green staff. A Biomass feasibility study is currently budgeted for FY22/23 (C1510). During Q4 of FY20/21 staff, TTAD, and TFPD met with a potential consultant regarding a feasibility study for a biomass facility near the airport and Town Hall, which would likely be a partnership effort and would generate heat for our three facilities.—Staff recommends moving this feasibility study up to—FY21/22 because we have partnership momentum and consultant capacity. If this change is approved by Council, TTAD, and—TFPD boards, a feasibility study is anticipated to take approximately six months and the cost would be shared between the—agencies.
Emergency housing measures	6/25/21 Mountain Housing Council convened a group of regional leaders and stakeholders to brainstorm possible solutions- for rapid action to address immediate housing needs. Council could consider adjusting the housing work plan to pursue one- or more of these actions. Actions discussed at this meeting and/or suggested by Council members included: —A cap on any new short term rental permits (urgency ordinance) —Residential eviction moratorium (urgency ordinance) —Rental down payment assistance program —Changes to long term rental grant program before the 1-year review that is currently scheduled. Changes could include- increasing incentives; partnering with business community to match these grants; and expanding program to include single- bedroom leases and shorter lease requirements (3-6 months) —Support a "business co-op" for housing to facilitate employer collaboration on employer-sponsored housing solutions.
Trail Striping Bike Repair Stations	Centerline and directional striping on trails for safe bike and pedestrian passage Installation of bike repair stations on trailways
Direc nepair Stations	Installation of the repoil stations on dialiways
Follow-up building energy efficiency audit	Council members have previously discussed the desire to periodically update the building energy audit. In July 2021 Council determined not to complete an audit at that time, but to consider revisiting this decision in the future. Consider options for implementation of a real-time tracking dashboard to identify opportunities for improving municipal
Explore implementation of a building energy use- dashboard tracking tool	providing real-time GHG tracking for Reno. If Council directs staff to pursue such as program staff could explore additional-options.
Climate Transformation Alliance initiatives	As addressed in the Climate section of the workplan, the Climate Transformation Alliance (CTA) partnership is still in the early planning stages. We do not yet know what projects may be proposed under this partnership. As future CTA projects are contemplated, staff and Council will need to consider Town's contribution to these projects in relation to Town staff capacity and budget.
Electric Vehicle infrastructure planning at Town Hall	Develop a plan and CIP to build electric infrastructure capacity for EV adoption at Town Hall, including staff vehicles. pool and police vehicles. This project may be completed as part of the Climate Transformation Alliance (CTA) partnership.
Develop comprehensive wayfinding/ welcome sign plan	The idea of a comprehensive sign plan was suggested during the Rotary presentation regarding proposed Welcome to Truckee signs.
Blue Zone Community Certification	Approached by Tahoe Forest Hospital to partner in researching Blue Zone Community Certification. First step would be a community stakeholder meeting to gauge interest. In alignment with the Council's Community Cohesion and Inclusion Priority
Investment Policy Revisions to support climate goals	Raised by a Council member to consider adding language in the Town's investment policy that would align investments with companies that have similar climate change initiatives and goals.
Discussion of Paid Parking Fees	Briefly discussed by Council in coordination with microtransit pilot program.